
WAC 296-20-071  Concurrent treatment.  In some cases, treatment 
by more than one practitioner may be allowed. The department or self-
insurer will consider concurrent treatment when the accepted condi-
tions resulting from the injury involve more than one system and/or 
require specialty or multidisciplinary care.

When requesting consideration for concurrent treatment, the at-
tending doctor must provide the department or self-insurer with the 
following:

The name, address, discipline, and specialty of all other practi-
tioners assisting in the treatment of the injured worker and an out-
line of their responsibility in the case and an estimate of the length 
of the period of concurrent care.

When concurrent treatment is allowed, the department or self-in-
surer will recognize one primary attending provider, who will be re-
sponsible for directing the over-all treatment program, including mon-
itoring or prescribing medications when appropriate, providing copies 
of all reports and other data received from the involved practitioners 
and, in time loss cases, providing adequate certification evidence of 
the worker's inability to work. The department or self-insurer may al-
low a concurrent care provider to prescribe medications. In such ca-
ses, the concurrent care provider is required to send the attending 
provider and the department or self-insurer all required reports, in-
cluding a report of the medications prescribed.

The department or self-insurer will approve concurrent care on a 
case-by-case basis. Consideration will be given to all factors in the 
case including availability of providers in the worker's geographic 
location.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 51.04.020, 51.04.030. WSR 09-14-104, § 
296-20-071, filed 6/30/09, effective 7/31/09. Statutory Authority: RCW 
51.04.020(4) and 51.04.030. WSR 86-06-032 (Order 86-19), § 296-20-071, 
filed 2/28/86, effective 4/1/86. Statutory Authority: RCW 
51.04.020(4), 51.04.030, and 51.16.120(3). WSR 81-01-100 (Order 
80-29), § 296-20-071, filed 12/23/80, effective 3/1/81; Order 75-39, § 
296-20-071, filed 11/28/75, effective 1/1/76; Order 70-12, § 
296-20-071, filed 12/1/70, effective 1/1/71. Formerly WAC 296-20-060.]
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